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Penny Littel - Director of Planning and Development

Jeanie Bourke - Inspection Division Services Director

August 04, 2008
Peter & Theresa Hakkila
36 Loring Avenue
Portland, ME 04103

Re:  36 Loring Avenue., CBL:  402-B-009001
Building Permit # 08-0635 – 20x24 Garage - 

Zone:  R3

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Hakkila:

It has come to the attention of this office that the building permit referenced above, issued on June 23, 2008, is 80 square feet more (20x24= 480) than the current code allows without benefit of frost protection, which is 400 square feet per International Residential Code(IRC) 2003 edition. As the 2006 edition of the IRC allows 600 square feet without benefit of frost protection this office will grant a waiver for this particular requirement and allow the requested 20x24 on grade slab as plans show in building application.
 This was verbally approved by our Director Jeanie Bourke in conversation with the under-signed.

Sincerely,

Thomas M. Markley
Code Enforcement Officer/ Plan Reviewer 
                                 Room 315 - 389 Congress Street- Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8715 - Fax: 8748716 - TTY: 874-8936         


